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Despite the weather causing a little chaos on 
Tuesday’s school run, we almost had a full 

house. It was so lovely to see the     children 
playing in the snow, making some magical 
memories! 

 

You may be aware from media coverage that the NEU (a Teaching Union) have declared strike action, 
which will take place on 1st February, 2nd March, 15th March & 16th March 2023. The strike is      
happening because of a national dispute between the unions and the government over teachers’ pay.  

Whilst it is always our last option, we are giving you as much notice as possible that learning could 
be disrupted on the above dates. We will of course consider several options, including opening for 
some classes or year groups wherever it is safe to do so. We may also be able to open to a limited 
number of vulnerable students and some children of key workers but until we know how many staff 
will be in, we cannot guarantee this.  We recommend that you start to make alternative childcare   
arrangements for these dates. 

 

I am sorry about the potential disruption to you and to your child’s education. I understand that this 
situation may be frustrating, but we will be working closely with our staff union representatives to 

keep up to date with the situation. I will inform you of the final arrangements as soon as possible. 

 
Enjoy your weekend!    Mr Gynn 
 
 

Our school vision is at the heart of all we do at 
Bishop Bronescombe. We feel it is important to 
share the achievements of children who have 
worked hard to share their gifts and talents.  

 

This week, we celebrate Issy and Violet who shared their 
gift of generosity and compassion when they filled     

shoeboxes and shared with people in need.  

Well done girls - we are all so proud of you!    

Our School Blog... 



This week’s achievers 

 

 

 

Little Doves 

Jaxx 

For your great enthusiasm in RE 
discussions about Muslims and 

the names they use for God 

Little Fish  

Lottie 

For your thoughtful and   
valuable contributions     

during our RE lessons. We 
can tell you always think 

deeply about what is being 
taught 

Little Lambs 

Winnie 

For sharing your amazing 
ideas about Islam in our RE 

lessons 

Peacocks 

Tegen 

For wonderful listening during 
your RE lesson this week and 
showing off what you learned 

about Diwali celebrations 

Pelicans 

Jessica 

You are always very 
thoughtful and you engage 
well in deepening challenges 

Phoenix 

Karys 

For your thoughtful          
contributions to RE lessons 

Angels   

Sennen 

For always participating in RE 
discussions.  Your maturity    

really shines  

Faith 

Sophie 

For always engaging in RE 
discussions and voicing your 

own opinions 

Hope 

Keevy 

For your mature additions to 
class discussions during RE 

Well done to the children below for following our BB Rules for Life. This week, we are            
celebrating our achievements in RE 



This week’s achievers... 

 

 

 

Little Doves 

Fletcher 

For always following and listening  

Little Fish      

Georgia 

We can always rely on you to 
be respectful of the classroom 

and of other people 

Little Lambs   

Elsie 

For always showing respect to 
adults and peers 

Peacocks   

Bethany Sutton 

You are always kind, polite and 
helpful to your teachers and other 

children. You always listen       
respectfully to others, well done! 

Pelicans     

Leyla 

For always being respectful and 
kind.  A wonderful pupil all 

round 

Phoenix     

Terrie 

For showing respect to everyone 
and everything around you 

Angels    

Ghanja 

For always being respectful and 
working hard in class 

Faith 

Mason 

For always showing respect     
to others and following          

instructions with thought      
and care 

Hope 

Brooklyn 

For always displaying wonderful 
respect to teachers and class 

members 

This week, we learnt about 
and celebrated our school   

vision of respect 

 

Dear God, 
Thank you for showing us the way 
to live, and the fact that we should 
treat others as we would want to be 

treated, this includes respecting   
everyone and everything. 

Help us to live like you. 
Amen 



Dates for your diary 

 

Monday 30th January - YR vision screening 

Thursday 9th February - BB Friends Valentines Disco (further details to follow) 

Friday 10th February - KS1 Pendennis Castle trip 

Thursday 2nd March - World Book Day 

Monday 8th May 2023 - Additional Bank Holiday for the King’s Coronation (school closed)  

2022-23 Inset Days - Mon 24th July 2023, Tues 25th July 2023 

Other notices 

Wild Tribe area 

Are you able to help? 

We are looking to refresh our Wild Tribe area ready for the milder 
weather. 

We are looking for any wood, decking or scaffolding planks so we 
can create a mud kitchen and shelving. 

If you think that you are able to support us please speak to Sam in 
the office. 


